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September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

European Day of Languages 
 
We are pleased to share with you that we will be taking part in the European Day of Languages 
on Wednesday 27th September.  European Day of Languages celebrates linguistic and 
cultural diversity and the importance of lifelong language learning for everyone. 
 
The children will be participating in a range of language-based activities throughout the day.  
There will also be an opportunity to take part in the annual competition to design a t-shirt logo. 
 
We would also like to invite the children to dress up in the colours of the British flag: 
red, white and blue.  This could be as simple as blue jeans and a white top for example. 
 
Additionally, there will be a European-inspired lunch (see attached). 
 
These are the countries that each year group has chosen to explore on the day. 
 

Year Group Country 

1 France 

2 Spain 

3 Italy 

4 Portugal 

5 Germany 

6 Finland 

 
We hope that the children and staff enjoy our language-filled day! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs Abbott 
French Teacher 
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